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From the Principal 
 
Presentation Assembly 
I was inspired by the large number of 
family and friends who were able to 
attend the end of year Presentation 
Assembly and it was wonderful for the 

students to have such an encouraging audience. It is 
great that we have the opportunity to work so closely 
with you and your special children. I was very proud of 
all of them on the day. I would also like to take this 
opportunity to thank the staff at Havenlee who go above 
and beyond every day to give your children the best 
opportunities possible to gain skills and knowledge that 
will help them live life to their potential. 
 
Volunteers 
Thank you to all the volunteers who have helped the 
school over the year. We really appreciate the wide 
range of contributions that they provided for our staff and 
students. 
 
Reports  
Reports were sent home yesterday. If your child was not 
at school, reports will be posted home to you. 
 
 
LEAP Graduation and Garden Opening at Flagstaff.  
Congratulations to the 10 Project LEAP participants 
(Jacob P) who graduated at Shoalhaven! The graduation 
was also the official opening of the South East Gardens 
which the group designed and built during their project. 
Awesome work, the gardens look fantastic!’ 
 
RAP Award Outing 
We had a lovely day at the Jervis bay Maritime Museum 
at Huskisson. We had 23 student’s go (which is I think a 
record since I have been here). The students enjoyed 
watching and feeding the ducks and fish and going on 
the mangrove board walk. We saw lots of crabs and 
birds in the mangrove area. The students enjoyed 
having a picnic near the pond and some enjoyed the 
chocolate, lollies and cupcakes that were shared 
around. Congratulations to the students for their 
wonderful behaviour on the excursion. 

 
 
Once again thank you for supporting the school this 
year. Have a safe and happy holiday. The students 
return to school on Tuesday 30 January 2018. 
 
Katrina Eyland 
Principal Havenlee School 
 

 
Up and Coming Events 

Term 1 Week 1 

30 Jan  First day of school 

1 Feb Hydro 

Term 1 Week 2 

6 Feb Hydro 

8 Feb Hydro 
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RAP Awards 
(Really Awesome Person) 

Congratulations to the following students 
who received RAP awards. 

 
1P Destiny, Phoenix 
2P Georgia, Kiani, 
3P Kye, Emme 
4M Lily, Faith, Daniel C, Kaylen 
5M Hayden 
6S Jarrad, Joshua G, Charlee, Grace, 

Shantelle 
7S Joshua D, Tobi, Eamon, Tim B, 

Dayna, Ben 

 
Canteen News 

 
The school canteen is now closed. 
 Volunteer helpers always needed as 
little as one day a month. Call North 

Nowra Public School 4422 7045. 

 
P & C News 

 
Money raised from the  

P & C Christmas Raffle wa $422.  Thank 
you to everyone. 

 
Community News 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Disclaimer: Havenlee School advertises in this column as a service to parents. 
Havenlee School does not endorse, sponsor or accept responsibility for the 
management or organisation of the advertised events or service` 


